  
Chapter Development Report for January 2013
 
  
Members on the Risers:  Average 30  (decrease of 4 over December) 
 
Guests:  6  new and returning guests.
 
New Members for Month: 0  
                Prospects:               2 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Total new members for the year:  0
 
 
The big story for this month is Guest Night.  We only had 5 hands raised at the last meeting saying that guests were coming.  This is where we (again) need the board to step up.  If every Board member brought a guest or two we would have a great night.  I think I have 2-3 guests.
 
It should be a fun evening with a Film and Mr. Morley’s incredible quartet, etc., if we can get people there!  Please help!
 
John Hinkle
